
“Wednesday  AI”  holds  second
workshop  on  Learning  Data
Science using Pandas

“Wednesday  AI”  organised  the
second workshop on Pandas on 22
January 2020. The first workshop
had been organised on 15 January
2020. The basics of Pandas and
its  importance  in  Machine
Learning were discussed in the

second  workshop.  The  session  was  attended  by  around  20
students  and  faculty  members  from  various  branches.  The
resource person for the session was Ms Athira (S8 B Tech CSE
A) who was also pursuing a course in Machine Learning under
ASAP.

At  the  end  of  the  session,  the  participants  honoured  the
resource persons by presenting them with mementos as tokens of
love and respect for them.  Wednesday AI s planning to conduct
the next session on 29 January 2020 from 9:30 AM to 12:45 PM
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and will cover the topic “Exploring Research and Projects
through ML and Deep Learning”. Mr Ram Prasad K, Founder and
Director,  VisionCog  Research  and  Development  Pvt.  Ltd  is
expected to participate in the session on 29 janury 2020.
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